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15 November, 2024 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: bparadis@connectivitypoint.com 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of RFP# 202407140 

 

Dear Bill: 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by 
the State of Maine Judicial Branch for a Cell Phone Booster for York Judicial 
Center. Pursuant to Part I, B, 2 of the RFP, The Department has decided to 
cancel the RFP and no award will be made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future with a 
significantly reduced scope.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Connor Smith, Esq.  

Procurement Manager 

Maine Judicial Branch 

125 Presumpscot St, Portland 

ME, 04103 


